
WAC 392-123-125  Personnel budget status report.  Each school 
district and charter school shall maintain the capability to prepare a 
monthly personnel status report according to the schedule set forth 
for monthly budget status reports in WAC 392-123-115. This report 
shall display the combined responsibilities of the district's or char-
ter school's administrative staff for personnel management and budget 
control and shall indicate the status of expenditures and commitments 
for salaries and wages. The report shall also indicate the number of 
certificated and classified positions planned in the budget and the 
amount of funds budgeted for those positions, summarized by program 
and/or responsibility area. The number of positions actually filled 
and the amount of funds actually expended and encumbered in support of 
these positions shall also be displayed in a manner that can be com-
pared with budget. Any significant variance between budgeted positions 
and actual should be explained. The personnel budget status report 
shall be provided to the superintendent of public instruction or the 
board of directors of the district or charter school board within ten 
days from the date of such request from either the superintendent or 
board. A district's board of directors or a charter school board may 
use the personnel status report in conjunction with a monthly budget 
status report and the statement of financial condition to manage the 
financial position of the district.
[Statutory Authority:  RCW 28A.150.290 and 28A.710.220. WSR 15-18-078, 
§ 392-123-125, filed 8/28/15, effective 9/28/15. Statutory Authority: 
RCW 28A.41.170, 28A.65.465 and 28A.41.055. WSR 85-15-110 (Order 85-3), 
§ 392-123-125, filed 7/24/85; WSR 81-20-007 (Order 81-18), § 
392-123-125, filed 9/24/81; Order 8-76, § 392-123-125, filed 7/23/76; 
Order 7-75, § 392-123-125, filed 12/22/75. Formerly WAC 392-30-240.]
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